The Englewood Board of Commission met in regular session on Tuesday November 12, 2019 at 6:00
PM in the Englewood Municipal Building.

Call to Order
Mayor Jason Hitt called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM
Roll Call

Roll Call was given by Recorder Angie Napier with Mayor Jason Hitt, Commissioners Shawn Martin and
Dwayne Arrowood present. Commissioner Randy Reddish was not present.

Invocation-Pledge of Allegiance

Mayor Jason Hitt gave invocation followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Communications from the Mayor

There were no communications from the Mayor.

Commissioner Reports

Dwayne Arrowood wanted to recognize Patrol Officer Matthew Williams for outstanding service to our
town.

Approval of the October 2019 Minutes

Motion was made by Commissioner Shawn Martin, seconded by Commissioner Arrowood to approve
the October 2019 minutes. All Ayes

Police Department Report

Police Department Report was given by Assistant Police Chief Jason Pickel.
Library Report
Library report was given by library board member Jeanne Nichols.

Fire Department Report

N/A

Second Reading of Ordinance 10-14-19-113

Motion was made by Commissioner Shawn Martin, seconded by Commissioner Arrowood to approve
the ordinance. All Ayes

Second Reading of Ordinance 10-14-19-112

Motion was made by Commissioner Dwayne Arrowood, seconded by Mayor Hitt. Commissioner Shawn
Martin; no.



Second Reading of Ordinance 10-14-19-14

Motion was made by Commissioner Shawn Martin, seconded by Commissioner Arrowood to approve
the ordinance. All Ayes

Accepting Resignation of Commissioner Randy Reddish

A motion was made by Commissioner Dwayne Arrowood, seconded by Martin. All ayes.

Beth Sizemore- Englewood Water Tower

Beth wanted to inform everyone of the town meeting being held on November 14", 2019 by the water
tower preservation committee in hopes that everyone will attend.

Any Other Legal Business to Come Before the Board

Mayor Jason Hitt made an announcement regarding the two empty seats available for the Englewood
Board of Commission. One term expires August 2020 while the other term doesn’t expire until August
2022. He then asks that the three gentleman that have put in for the positions, Tim Casteel, Steven
Koening and Glenn Perrine, address the public on why they want to be a member of the board.

Adjournment

Motion was made by Commissioner Dwayne Arrowood, seconded by Martin to adjourn the meeting. All
Ayes.

Mayor Recorder



